
DOMOTEX Asia Postponed 

 

With more than 20 years of success, the leading flooring exhibition DOMOTEX 

Asia/CHINAFLOOR, planned to be hold in May, Shanghai this year is postponed.  

 

Because of the growing escalation of a Covid-19 outbreak around China, the organization 

has decided, after close consultation, that the event will be rescheduled. 

 

As the Pergo team, we are genuinely sad that we won't be able to meet you in May, but we 

hope to see you again and hopefully soon at this beautiful expo to share our new products 

and innovations with you.  

 

We will keep working with our partners to finalize the details and looking forward to the new 

date that will be announced by the end of May. We will keep you posted.  

 

 


